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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
            

2019/20 Annual Developer Fee Report 
 

 

The Nevada Joint Union High School District will conduct a 
public hearing to review it’s 2019/20 Annual Developer 

Fee Report at the Governing Board meeting: 

 
The meeting will be held virtually on: 
Wednesday, November 18, 2020, 6:00 p.m. 

 
 


